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AH Committee

From: Scott <shapmaui@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 10:12 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Testimony Keawe st apts 

Dear Committee Chair Kama, 
 
I am in full support of the 60% and below 200 unit Keawe Street Apartments. It’s intent to create 
affordable rental housing in West Maui for people with the greatest need is admirable. It’s location 
is excellent. It’s above any threat of sea level rise. It’s very close to amenities that residents need.  
 
I applaud the developer for taking this on.  
 
The only drawback is that it’s too small. It should be at least 500 units. 
 
Scott Shapiro 
 
 


